
Greetings T-Bird Students, Parents, and Family,

It is with great and excitement that I welcome you to the East High School T-Bird community! As Principal of
Bettye Davis East Anchorage High School, I look forward to an incredible journey alongside each of you.

At East we are not just a school; we are a family, a tightly knit community of dedicated educators, support staff,
ambitious students, and supportive families. We look after our own!! The Eastside community gets it.

This school year we will focus on two themes for the upcoming school year: Cultivating a Positive School
Culture and Celebrating Achievements and Milestones. A positive school culture is essential for fostering a
productive and supportive learning environment. Celebrations are an important part of our school culture, as
they provide us with opportunities to recognize and honor the achievements and milestones of both our students
and staff. Throughout the academic year, we will celebrate student achievements, cheer their determination, and
offer support in times of challenge. We promote a culture of respect, empathy, and kindness, where every
member of our school community feels safe, valued, and empowered to grow and learn.

School start dates for this year will be August 15 (Freshman only.) All students (9-12) will have school on
August 16. Remember, school start times have changed beginning this school year. On Mondays school start
times will be from 9:45am - 3:15pm. Tuesday - Friday start times will be from 8:45am - 3:15pm.

Parents, thank you for entrusting us with the education of your children. Together, we will inspire greatness and
shape a brighter future. If i can be of further assistance please reach out to me. I have an open door policy and
look forward to meeting you and other family members.

Students remember to make good choices, hold yourself accountable and focus on Progress not perfection.

Go T-Birds,
Ron Brown Principal
Bettye Davis East High School


